
 
 

 
                                          

 
 
9 April 2016 
 
 
MEMO TO:  ALL COACHES 
                        ALL CLUBS 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
 
Following a recommendation from the NZ High Performance Coaching 
Commission, the NZ Artistic Roller Sports Committee have agreed that the 
requirement, as per Policy 12,  for coaches to hold a Sports Specific Level 2 
accreditation to have access to Marshalling areas at International 
Competitions will be waived for the 2016 Oceania Championships and 
2016 World Championships. 
 
At the present time accreditation papers are not available for this level.  
The NZ High Performance Coaching Commission are working on producing 
Sports Specific Level 2 accreditation papers in the near future. 
 
 
 
Beverley Cooper MNZM 
Principal Manager 
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